
6 August 2019 

Ms Jane Thorley 
Trading & Settlements 
National Stock Exchange of Australia 
1 Bligh Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 

Via email: Jane.Thorley@nsx.com.au and trading@nsx.com.au 

Dear Ms Thorley 

REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT – RFM POULTRY (ASX: RFP) 

Rural Funds Management Limited (RFM) as responsible entity for RFM Poultry (NSX: RFP) 
requests a trading halt be placed on RFP’s securities effective immediately following the recent 
publication of an article relating to the Rural Funds Group (ASX: RFF). RFF is the lessor of 
RFP’s poultry sheds. RFM is responsible entity of both RFF and RFP. 

RFM requests the securities remain in a trading halt until the earlier of the open of trading on 
Thursday, 8 August 2019, or when RFM makes an announcement to the market in relation to 
the article. 

RFM is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

Yours sincerely 

Emma Spear 
Company Secretary 
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